
Making an Impact
 

It has been a big year for SSFS! We are excited to share some interesting  
statistics from our programs in fiscal year 2019.

36,269 
people impacted by  

our programs

392 
orders of protection 

secured with the  
help of SSFS Court 

Advocates

829 
hotline calls  

answered from  
victims of domestic 

violence

Over 95% 
of clients  

voiced positivity for a  
hopeful future after  

counseling 

169 
clients participated 

in our Partner  
Abuse Intervention 

Program
19,124 

people screened by  
SSFS Medical Advocates  

for the presence of  
domestic violence  

in their life



P.O. Box 937, Homewood, IL 60430 

Thank you for your support.
Through the years, donors like you have provided care and support for our mission to end domestic 
violence. We are so grateful for your commitment to our organization. Because of you, we will  
celebrate our 40th anniversary on July 21, 2020. Leading up to that date, we have wonderful news 
to share about our ever-evolving organization, and we hope you are just as excited as we are!

What’s happening in 2020?
•  �We are launching the South Suburban Domestic Violence Rapid-Rehousing Project, in collaboration  

with Crisis Center for South Suburbia, which will support more than 20 survivors with long-term housing 
solutions directly leading to sustainable safety! This is made possible by a $584,000 grant from the  
Department of Housing and Urban Development.

•  �We are opening Southside Connections: A Partnership between Apna Ghar and South Suburban 
Family Shelter. With this new office, located on the southwest side of Chicago, we will be able to serve  
the Southland community better than ever.

•  �We are partnering with Senior Services Center of Will County to open a new Partner Abuse Intervention  
Program location in Will County, accomplishing a long standing goal for this program!

•  �We have gained a permanent new partner for our Medical Advocacy Program—Family Christian Health 
Center, located in Harvey, IL. We are ecstatic to add a new location to screen even more people for the  
presence of domestic violence in their lives.

Learn more at: www.ssfs1.org     |     24-Hour Hotline: 708.335.3028
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